
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 October 2021 
 
 
Dear families 
 
 
Dixons Academies Trust Privacy Notice for Students and Parents 
 
 
In line with the Standards and Testing Agency guidelines, please familiarise yourself with the Trust’s Privacy Notice 
which can be found here in order to understand how your child’s data is used.  
 
If you have any queries, contact information for the Trust’s Data Protection Officer can be found on page 11 of the 
notice.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Helen Haunch 
Principal 
 

https://www.dixonsat.com/uploads/files/About/GDPR-Privacy/Pupils-parents-staff-privacy-notice.pdf

